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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

January 27, 2023 

  

CEDAR CITY, UT – At approximately 7:00 p.m. on Friday, January 27th, Cedar City Police 

Officers responded to a call involving shots fired in the 2700 block of Clark Parkway. After 

arriving on scene and during the preliminary investigation, officers found no evidence of 

shots fired. The two occupants inside the home were uncooperative and a male subject 

was charged with obstruction of justice. The reporting female occupant was evaluated 

with no injuries sustained. She was transported to the local hospital for further 

assessment. 

This was an isolated incident and there was never an active threat to the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Justin Ludlow  
Public Affairs Sergeant 
(435) 590-5837 

 

  


